


 

Thank you for your support of us and 

the ministry at UW-Madison.  God has 

changed many lives in our ministry this 

year and God has used you to make this 

possible.  Thanks for investing in 

college students! 

 

Wishing you a very blessed Christmas 

and a Happy New Year, 

 

 

 

 

Dan, DeAnn, and Elijah Gerard 

Campus Crusade for Christ 

at UW-Madison 

www.dananddeann.com 


